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Dear Malletts Bay School Families,

We had a great time with Spirit Days over the past week.   Check out page 3 of this newsletter
for some more Spirit Week pictures!

Parents and caregivers, you have a student entering third grade next year, we welcome you to
come to MBS on May 18th for tours of the building between 5:45 and 7:00.   More details will
follow soon.

If you have a fifth grader entering sixth grade next year, please complete this family input
form that our teachers will use as part of our placement process to sixth grade.  Please
complete the form prior to Wednesday, April 27th.  Note: we do not accept teacher requests.

When we return from vacation on April 25th, students who are pick ups will be dismissed in
front of Malletts Bay School instead of Colchester Middle School and we will begin boarding
bus students in the bus loop.    We encourage you to have your child ride the bus at the end of
the day to help our dismissal processes go more smoothly.

Due to school break, the next Osprey News will come out on Friday, April 29th.  I wish you all a
safe and enjoyable vacation!

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke

OSPREY NEWS

Upcoming Dates
April 18 - 22: School Recess (No School)

May 18: Third Grade Tours for Parents and

Caregivers. (5:45 - 7:00)

May 2-20th: SBAC Testing

May 20th: MBS Fun Run

May 30: Memorial Day (No School)

 

Ellingson's Experts dressed fancy for theme day!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfa3M98Xq9kDLqc3-cItDZaSrlikZutjExhuahLZ5FRtyvxXw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Take-home antigen

Take-home LAMP (similar to PCR)

PCR

Covid Tests

Did you know that you can request FREE

take-home covid tests from the Vermont

Department of Health popup sites?

When you make an appointment, you can

now choose from three types of tests:

You can get up to four antigen test kits for

each appointment (there are two tests per

kit, for eight tests total), but only one LAMP

per appointment.

You can choose a test type based on your

own needs. Learn more about test types.

Learn about what to do if you test positive
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Nurse

https://vermont.force.com/events/s/login/
https://www.healthvermont.gov/covid-19/testing#testtype
https://www.healthvermont.gov/covid-19/symptoms-sickness/what-do-if-you-test-positive-covid-19
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Fun Run
The MBS PTA is holding the first ever MBS Fun Run on Friday, May 20th.

Preschool and 3rd-5th grade students are invited to run, walk, or wheel around

the school, all while meeting their fitness goals.

Registration is free and easy: Register here. School identifier: 6242fcf969ff7

You may share with friends and family to help raise money for our school! 

 

APRIL 15, 2022 PAGE | 03

Check out Mrs. Boucher's fancy friends and Ms. Beck's

spies during Spirit Week! 

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/login

